







Muskies Canada P.O. Box 814 Station C Kitchener, ON N2G 4C5 www.muskiescanada.ca

January 26, 2011

Arenas, Parks and Recreation Committee c/o Recreation Division 500 George Street North Peterborough, On., K9H 3R9

To the Chairman,

My name is Tom McCutcheon, and I am the Chairman of the Kawartha Lakes Chapter of Muskies Canada Inc. We are a non profit organization and our membership dues and fundraised money go towards research and conservation of Muskellunge.

I am writing to you to request permission to use the T-Wharf on Crescent Street. We would like to use this location to instruct new members of our angling club the proper techniques of casting and lure presentation. I am unsure of a date as yet but we would likely be looking at sometime in early May, 2011. I also do not know how long we would need the facilities for because this is the first time we have tried this type of a gathering. I would guess at a maximum of two to three hours.

Thank you for your consideration of our request.

Sincerely,

Tom McCutcheon,

Som Mi Cut

Chairman,

Kawartha Lakes Chapter,

Muskies Canada Inc.

<u>Ifish2@persona.ca</u>

705-292-1075